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Monash Health appoints Smartgroup as salary packaging and novated leasing
provider

Smartgroup Corporation Limited (ASX:SIQ, Smartgroup) is pleased to advise that following
the completion of a competitive tender process, Monash Health has appointed Smartgroup
subsidiary, Smartsalary, as its exclusive administrator of salary packaging services and
novated leasing administration services under an initial 3 year agreement (5 years including
extensions).

The provision of services under the contract commences from 1 April 2025 and services will
be made available to approximately 25,000 Monash Health employees.

Monash Health is Victoria’s largest public health service providing healthcare services for
people at every life stage across a large number of hospitals and integrated care facilities
across Victoria.

Smartgroup Chief Executive Officer, Scott Wharton, said “This was a highly competitive
process and we are privileged to have been selected as the provider of these important
services to Monash Health. This appointment reflects our compelling proposition for
healthcare employers and their employees, and our longstanding commitment to Victoria.”

Smartgroup does not expect a meaningful earnings uplift from this contract in H1 2025.

This announcement was authorised by the Board of Smartgroup for release to the ASX.
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